
English Mathematics
5/6H have worked extremely hard this 

semester and have achieved some amazing 
results. Last term, we looked closely at a 

variety of texts and wrote a review about our 
favourite one. This term we have written lots of 
poetry, focusing on our thoughts and feelings 
about starting high school as well as creating 

a parody poems about a topic of their 
choice.

We have continued to cover a variety of 
concepts this semester in Maths! We are 

investigating the place value of numbers, as 
well as exploring how to use partitioning to 

help with multiplication and division of 
decimals. We’ve also explored a variety of 

problems to encourage students to use 
multiple strategies to find the solution.

Geography and Science & Technology SRC and Class Captain
5/6H enjoyed the Science Unit ‘Material 
World’. Students engaged in a range of 
experiments to investigate the different 

properties of solids, liquids and gases. During 
Geography lessons, we investigated The 

Diverse and Connected
World, looking at the features and 

characteristics of places and environments.

Our SRC representative, Kayla, has 
represented us with pride and has been an 

outstanding member of the Fair Squad. 
Emily has been a dedicated and diligent 

Class Captain. Thank you!

Semester 2 Snapshots Attendance Matters
This year we have been encouraging 

everyone to come to school every day as 
long as they are feeling well.

Congratulations to Calvin, Emily, Tiida, 
Christina on their outstanding attendance this 

year.

Highlights of Semester 2
We have created so many memories in 

our last semester of Year 6. Highlights 
most definitely are our 2-day excursion 

to Canberra, Multicultural Day celebrations, 
Fair Day, our visit to UWS at 

Campbelltown, Frankie Day and our Year 6 
Graduation and Farewell.

A perfect ending to our time at Fairvale Public 
School.

I would like to congratulate every one of you for your hard work and being a pleasure to 
teach. Never stop working hard, but remember to also take time to spend with your family and 
friends. Remember it's okay to make mistakes because it is how we learn. Always spread 
kindness wherever you go. Good luck and all the best – Mr Ly

5/6 Hull
Se m e s t e r  Tw o  Wr a p  Up


